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    We cannot believe that we have come to the end of our year as School Councillors. It has been a lot 

of fun and a great privilege to represent our classes and the hard work has definitely paid off. 

    The St. Vincent’s Parents’ Association has been very generous and helpful. For example, they have 

supplied the school with fruit for break time. 

    We would like to thank Jeanne, Year 4, for teaching origami at play time. This has proved very 

successful and is being continued and has been expanded to the Foundation Stage. 

    A big thanks should be given to all of the pupils who submitted entries to the Fruit Festival. The 

surprises keep on coming! We also want to thank Kevin, who came from Le Creuset to judge. 

    Our next School Council 2018-19 and Year 5 children will be pleased to know that we have already 

booked their trips to the Houses of Parliament. We hope that they enjoy the tour. 

    Mark Field, our local MP, visited our school earlier in the year and will hopefully come again. 

    We are leaving the School Council having learnt many new skills, such as how to organise things 

efficiently, public speaking, writing letters, coming up with ideas (and identifying unrealistic ones), 

spending money wisely and listening to others. 

    We are sadly saying goodbye to our Year 6 councillors, Elizabeth, Charlie and, and wish them well 

in their secondary schools. 

    Finally, we would like to wish everyone an enjoyable summer holiday. We look forward to seeing 

everyone after the summer and cannot wait to see who is in the School Council next year.  

By Percy and Louis      School Councillors. 

 

 

 

 


